Join us for

Pre-Budget Rallies

Members of Provincial Parliament on the Government Committee for Finance are coming to town for a public hearing on the Ontario Budget.

Dryden January 21, 12 noon, Rally, Best Western Plus, 349 Government St, Dryden
Timmins January 22, 12 noon, Rally, Senator Hotel, 14 Mountjoy St S., Timmins
Ottawa January 23, 12 noon, Rally, Courtyard Marriott, 350 Dalhousie St, Ottawa
Sarnia January 24, 12 noon, Rally, Holiday Inn Point Edward, 1498 Venetian Blvd, Sarnia
Kitchener-Waterloo January 25, 12 noon, Rally, Delta Hotel, 110 Erb St W, Waterloo
Peterborough January 28, 12 noon, Rally, Holiday Inn, 150 George St N, Peterborough



At the same time as promising to end "hallway medicine" and adequately fund health care in Canada Doug Ford's government is holding backroom meetings and negotiating contracts to privatize hospitals and expand private clinics in violation of the Canada Health Act. We Canadians need to stand up in resistance and solidarity and safeguard OUR public health care. Let's send them a strong message.

Health care services need to be expanded not cut & privatized.

Ford's health care cuts to date:

- OHIP+
- Cut investment in mental health by \$335 million.
- Cut all new safe injection sites.
- Cut funding for the College of Midwives after 25 years.
- Cut education, social assistance, disability and environmental programs.

